HARYANA  STAFF  SELECTION  COMMISSION

BAYS NO. 67-70, SECTOR-2, PANCHKULA-134151
(Website: www.hssc.gov.in) 
CANCELLATION  NOTICE


Reference Commission’s Advertisement No.2/2011, Cat. No. 36                          dated 6.12.2011 which published in various newspapers for inviting applications for  40 posts of Diesel Pump Clerk of State Transport Department Haryana.

 

It is notified for the information of candidates that the above mentioned posts have been withdrawn by State Transport Department Haryana vide their letter                                 No. 10165/EA1/E1, dated 08.11.2013 and accordingly the same are hereby cancelled. Thus, no recruitment will be made in respect of the said posts. The interview schedule which was fixed vide notice dated 21.02.2014 from 16.04.2014 to 09.05.2014 is also hereby cancelled in connection with Director General, State Transport Haryana, Chandigarh’s letter No. 3714/EA1/E1, dated 09.04.14. The candidates are advised not to attend the interview as per interview letter already issued to them. The candidates who have applied against these posts may make a written request on simple application alongwith proof of depositing the fee in original up to 28.04.2014 in the Commission office for refund of fee.



Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

Dated : 11th April, 2014 


                    Secretary, 






       Haryana Staff Selection Commission,








         Panchkula.

Note:
The above cancellation notice is also available on the website www.hssc.gov.in
